

## **MEMORANDUM**

\*

TO: Mayor and City Council

FROM: Robert Heil

Planning and Development Review Department

DATE: June 8, 2012

RE: Postponement of the Proposed Code Amendment regarding Pedi-Cab

**Land Use** 

\*

Staff is requesting a postponement of following code amendment until August 2, 2012.

Conduct a public hearing and consider an ordinance amending Chapter 25-2 of the City Code to define a new land use "Pedicab Storage and Dispatch" and to identify the zoning districts in which the use is permitted.

Staff requires additional time to complete the review of the draft proposal prior to the public hearing at City Council.